Sophia Cassam
From:
Sent:
To:
Subject:

David Williams
Tuesday, September 13, 2022 11:13 AM
Comp Plan Update
FW: MRLO

For the public record.
From: Mike Carlson <mcarlson@rockisland.com>
Sent: Monday, September 12, 2022 9:23 AM
To: David Williams <davidw@sanjuanco.com>
Cc: Mitchell Carlson <mitchwcarlson@gmail.com>
Subject: FW: MRLO
CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the
sender and know the content is safe.

Good Morning David,,
We have attempted to work with our neighbors to assuage their fears about our MRLO. So far Karl Eberhard, has
demanded we withdraw our MRLO application by 9/16/2022 as an “all or nothing” option. We do not think that would
serve us or our county in a way that the GMA was intended so we remain at odds with Karl.
I think there may be some value in including our email communication with him into the record so all can see our desire
to work with our neighbors.
Best,
Mike Carlson

Mike Carlson Enterprises Inc.
2165 West Valley Road
Friday Harbor, Wash. 98250
c. 360 378 7484
o. 360 378 4579
mcarlson@rockisland.com
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From: Karl Eberhard [mailto:eberhard@silcom.com]
Sent: Monday, September 12, 2022 9:13 AM
To: Mitchell Carlson
Cc: 'Mike Carlson'
Subject: Re: MRLO

Mike Thank you for your note.
Per our discussion, to preserve our rights we must comment in opposition on the
16th so that our objections are a part of the public record and can be a part of
litigation as required. We discussed that in so doing, we will be investing
time, money, and professional/political capital and that our current lack of
interest in stopping the illegal mining goes away.
I was hoping I could broker a more neighborly answer.

Best Regards,
Karl Eberhard,
eberhard@silcom.com
(928) 699-7974
On 9/12/2022 8:13 AM, Mitchell Carlson wrote:
Karl,
To follow up on our conversation, we met with the County to discuss our options. We were informed
the hearing on 9/16 is for the planning commission’s recommendation only. The comp plan will not be
voted on by the council until November 29 th I believe (we were also informed that we have the ability to
withdraw our request at any point prior to the council’s decision). In light of this, we believe we have
time to continue our conversation in an effort to satisfy each of our interests. We are fulling willing to
give you tangible protection from mining activity in the form of a legally recorded buffer, however we
will not withdraw our request at this time.
We look forward to continued discussion with you.
Sincerely,
Mike and Mitch Carlson
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Mitchell Carlson. Vice President
Mike Carlson Enterprises, Inc.
206-910-9141 cell, 360-378-4579 office.
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